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TAFT UPDATE - 10/17

This week at Taft:
● Wednesday, October 20th - FUN RUN Kick Off  at School
● Friday, October 22nd - Black and Orange Day

Bus Reminder:
Just a reminder as we get into cooler weather that windows on buses are open, so please have
students dress in layers and accordingly.  Thank you!

Preschool NEWS:
The Taft Early Learning Preschool will be honoring World Spina Bifida and Hydrocephalus
awareness day on October 25th. (NEXT WEEK) The colors are teal and yellow.
Feel free to participate by sending your child in these colors on Monday, October 25! We hope
to see all of Taft participate!!!

TAFT PTO:

Fun Run

Wednesday 10/20 is our event kick off! Kids will be meeting the Fun Run team, they will be
learning about cool incentives they can earn and they can watch our donation meter fill up as
the days of the Fundraising go on. The main event will be 10/29 and we will be in touch soon
with details about the day. Thank you to all who have registered and shared the link for
donations! We will be updating you frequently about where we are in our goal to reach $25,000!

Visit My booster.com to register!

Trunk or Treat

Thank you so much for all the candy donations we have been receiving. The kids are so excited
about feeding the monster! We will be excepting candy until 10/29. Car registration for trunk or
treat is now closed, but there are plenty of volunteer spaces still available. Please reach out if
you’d like to help out that day!

Pumpkin Contest at Whitin - please see flyer for details.

http://booster.com/


STEAM Monthly Newsletter from Miss Gallerani:
Please check out Miss Gallerani’s monthly STEAM newsletter - https://www.smore.com/kzme0

Message from our Counselors (Mrs. Buel and Mrs. Waterhouse):
Check out Mrs. Buel and Mrs. Waterhouse website -
https://sites.google.com/uxbridge.k12.ma.us/waterhouseclassroom/home
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My door is always open and I welcome your input. Please feel free to call or email,
jbellville@uxbridge.k12.ma.us, to discuss any concerns throughout the year or stop by to say hello. I
am looking forward to working with you as a team to help each student at Taft Early Learning
Center meet their goals and have a successful school year!

Have a great week!
Principal Bellville
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